                     
SOS4Love Project
Final Report
Please complete & email to info@sos4loveproject.com
during the 4th Week Report, 28th  to 31st th of October 2019 
School/Country:   Secundaria de La Marta  - Argentina.

Teacher/Facilitator: Ana Paula Huyema - Subject taught in class: The importance of trees. 

1) Please provide answers to the following questions: 
a) The school’s surroundings suffer the consequences of climatic change, as every year floods affect people’s living conditions. Deforestation and the absence of real actions by the government make the situation unbearable. The only solution is to raise awareness in our students, since the future of the environment is in their hands. 

b) We connected our ideas with CLIMATE ACTION and LIFE ON LAND. 
·    IDEA: to start growing different types of plants and trees in our orchard, study the whole process and kick-start the reforestation of the area.
·    STEPS: Watching videos about the problem and possible solutions, researching about possible plants and trees to grow in our orchard, start growing the trees, raise awareness about the importance of trees and engage the rest of the students of our school in the project.
·    DIFFICULTIES: The inconvenient TIME of the year in which the ministry asks us to carry out the project (time of exams and other projects in the different schools we teach in).  The lack of resources to do the research (NO COMPUTERS,NO INTERNET CONNECTION, NO SCHOOL LIBRARY, NO TV, NO ENGLISH DICTIONARIES, etc) The constant deforestation carried out by private companies and the inefficiency of our government to control it. 








  


   























2) Share the results of your SOS4Love project. 
Since we were informed about the project past the deadline, we are still at the beginning of it. Therefore, we cannot inform about the results. However, our students are enthusiastic about it.  
3) Share your feelings and reflections on your experience throughout the SOS4Love project.
It was stressing having to come up with a project at the end of the year, and being forced to do it by our Ministry of Education. Especially, considering our many responsibilities in different schools. 
I believe the project has a positive purpose and impact.

Thank you for Acting 4Love World-Changers! Looking forward to seeing you next school year in the SOS4Love Project again, to Keep Changing the World Together with #Pedagogy4Love!










  


   



